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Headteachers Newsletter 
 

Dear All, 

What’s been going on? 

This week our daytime parents’ meetings have begun. These continue next week and on 

Thursday the 28th our evening appointments are until 7pm. If you have not yet made an 

appointment please contact your child’s class teacher. 

On Wednesday, we held our first MHST (Mental Health Support Team) coffee morning. It 

was well attended and the adults who came found it useful. Our next meeting will be during 

the spring term. 

Last night a group of ten children from Years 5 and 6 played in a basketball competition at 

Sydenham School. They had a great time and scored in total 10 hoops. While they did not 

win, they all came back smiling.  

Christmas 

This week you should have received my dates for December, outlining all our Christmas 

activities. If you did not receive one please let the office know.  

If you do not wish your child to take part in certain activities for religious reasons please let 

me know by Friday 29th November.   

Today your child is coming home with a Christmas Card and a flyer explaining how to 

purchase them online.  

If you are interested in supporting the school through ‘Easyfunding’ please sign up. Details at 

the bottom of this letter. 

Thank you to everyone who has brought in donations for our Christmas Fair. If you haven’t 

thought about it yet, here are the reminders for the last time, from the Friends of Perrymount.  

Christmas Fair Donations 

• Bottle Tombola (Prize also for the class who brings in the most bottles!) 
➢ Bottles and cans of all kinds please - no still or fizzy water please! 
➢ Gift bags (in good used condition) - for our mystery bottles 

• Adult Raffle 
➢ Do you have any connections to a business/restaurant/shop? We are looking 

for more raffle prizes from businesses e.g. vouchers for a meal; free exercise 
class; breakfast and coffee voucher etc. Please get in touch or 
email friendsofperrymount@gmail.com if you think you have something to 
offer. 

➢ Brand new unwanted raffle gifts for adults are also welcomed donations 
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• Teddy Bears 
➢ We are collecting unwanted teddies / soft toys again this year for our popular 

Knock Down Santa Game - please make sure they are clean and 
presentable  

• Money Tree 
➢ Please donate any loose change (no matter how small!) you have lying 

around at home, or down the back of the sofa, for our Money Tree Game 
which is also very popular! 

• Kids' Raffle 
➢ Please donate any brand-new kids’ toys/games/prizes for the kids’ raffle 

• Elfridges 
➢ Every year the children choose presents at school to wrap and put under the 

tree for their parents - if you have any brand new unwanted adult gifts (no 
matter how small) please donate them. 

 

Last orders for Lego key ring must be in by Monday 25th November.  

EasyFunding 

If you do shop online… 

Please support Perrymount Primary School, Lewisham on #easyfundraising, you can raise 

FREE donations for us when you shop online with over 7,500 brands. It's simple and only 

takes 2 minutes to sign up! This will make a BIG difference to us. Please visit: 

https://join.easyfundraising.org.uk/perrymount-primary-

school/23ubuh/ca/BzoopvuG/A2306/facebook/ 

 

Best wishes 

Christine Keen 

Headteacher 
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